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September 14, 2009
To:

All Interested Parties

Re:

Intent to Award CMAR - New Stockton Courthouse
We would like to express our appreciation to all of the Construction Management firms that participated in our Construction Management at Risk provider selection process.  We are aware of that amount of effort, talent and resources necessary to respond to an RFP and to prepare for an interview.
After consideration of the RFQ submittals and the interviews, the Office of Court Construction and Management has selected Turner Construction of Sacramento, California as the Construction Manager at Risk for the New Stockton Courthouse.  Final selection of this firm is pending contract negotiations.

Again, we extend our sincere thanks for the participation of all the submitting teams.
Sincerely,
Steve Sundman

Senior Project Manager, Design and Construction Services
Office of Court Construction and Management
916.263.1378  steve.sundman@jud.ca.gov
